St. Ailbe

CATHOLIC SCHOOL

3/15/20

Good afternoon!

The school website, www.stailbeschool.org, has been updated to include a tab, "Emergency Closure Updates".
In this tab, you will be able to find information about our school closure for the length of time we are not
together in the school building.

As this time apart is not a break, please ensure that students are getting their expected work completed each
day. Students are, in some way, going to "turn in" assignments and teachers will check in with you regularly.
If, at any point in time, you are struggling with this, please reach out to your teacher or to me at
amostyn@stailbeschool.org.

As information becomes available, we will share it with you. Please connect with our Instagram,
StAilbeSchool, for fun activities and contests for over this separation.

Stay safe and healthy! Prayers for all of you!
God bless,

Mrs. Mostyn



